
The American Red Cross has launched a Home Fire 

Preparedness Campaign. The American Red Cross 

partners with local fire departments to provide tools and 

resources to assist local families, enabling them to better 

prepare for the possibility of a home fire.  

On Saturday, June 11, 2016, Citizen’s Fire Company 

partnered with the American Red Cross to assist in their 

effort, installing smoke detectors and educating the 

residents throughout portions of Upper Milford Township.  

To learn more on how you can obtain free smoke alarms, 

contact the American Red Cross at 484-403-4734. 


